----- Original Message-----

From: Frank Willis [mailto_

Sent: 02 June 2015 11:26

To: Beaumont, Elizabeth;_ Nicholls, John

Subject: Position of parking @ Flats 1&2 45 Maresfield Gardens . NW3 5TE

To all the Above. | am writing regarding the position of parking at the front of Flats 1&2 Maresfield Gardens.

Flat 1 has to drive his car over the pavement, with no view of pedestrians walking down the street, which is
totally dangerous. If a crossover is wanted, firstly planning permission is needed, which is hindered by the fact that a
manhole cover providing access to water meters & controls servicing flats A-F Mansfield Gardens, is directly in the
path of any such crossover. Also there is a residents park bay for 4 cars, and this crossover would lead to the loss of
1 bay. The parking here is not sufficient now, and even more congestion will occur. 1persons comfort is going to be
detrimental to All. Hopefully the needs of all will be taken in consideration.



